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DEVELOPMENT ON 125th STREET FORUM—TEMPORARILY POSTPONED |
NEW DATE TBA

 

 

Please note that our Development On 125th Street Forum originally scheduled
for September 10th, 2014 at 6:00 PM at the National Black Theater (2031 5th

Avenue) has been temporarily postponed. 

 

For more information on an upcoming new date for this important event, please
monitor our website at:  http://www.nysenate.gov/senator/bill-perkins/events, write
us an e-mail at perkins@nysenate.gov or call our District Office at 212.222.7315. 
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